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Laughter!



“Laughter is poison to 
fear.”



“There is nothing in the 
world so irresistibly 
contagious as laughter 
and good humor.”



 Proverbs 31:25 NLT

“She is clothed with 
strength and dignity, and 
she laughs without fear of 

the future.”



 Proverbs 17:22

“A cheerful heart is good 
medicine, but a broken 
spirit saps a person's 

strength.”



 Proverbs 15:13

“A glad heart makes a 
happy face; a broken heart 

crushes the spirit.”



 Proverbs 15:15

 “For the despondent, 
every day brings trouble; 
for the happy heart, life is 

a continual feast.”



Part of the fullness of life 
has to do with having or 
practicing this cheerful 
spirit.



 John 16:33 KJV

“These things I have 
spoken unto you, that in 
me ye might have peace. 
In the world ye shall have 
tribulation: but be of good 

cheer (courage); I have 
overcome the world.” 



Generosity!



The benefits include; 
lower blood pressure, 
lower risk of age related 
diseases, reduced 
cardiovascular risks... and 
generosity simply has the 
benefit of overall greater 
happiness.



'Mesolimbic Pathway'.



Generosity stimulates 
happiness chemicals.



 Acts 20:35 NASU

“It is more blessed to give 
than to receive.” 



God, who is the greatest 
Giver, wants us to know 
that He created us to be 
'givers', like Him.



Wisdom! 



 Proverbs 3:13-15 NASU

“How blessed is the man 
who finds wisdom And the 

man who gains 
understanding. For her 
profit is better than the 
profit of silver And her 

gain better than fine gold. 



 Proverbs 3:13-15 NASU

She is more precious than 
jewels; And nothing you 

desire compares with her.” 



 James 1:5 NASU

“But if any of you lacks 
wisdom, let him ask of 
God, who gives to all 

generously and without 
reproach, and it will be 

given to him.” 



Wisdom is a cumulative 
gift.



 Proverbs 8:34-35

“Joyful are those who 
listen to me, watching for 

me daily at my gates, 
waiting for me outside my 
home! For whoever finds 
me finds life and receives 

favor from the LORD.” 



The home of wisdom is 
the Book of God, the 
Bible.



When you give others the 
wisdom of the Bible it's 
giving them something 
even more valuable than 
silver and gold. 



Compassion!



How remarkable is the 
way that God has made 
us...that by caring for 
others it sets our own 
bodies into a sort of 'care-
giving' response for 
ourselves.



Compassionate acts 
increases our capacity for 
having a sense of well-
being.



Compassionate people 
tend to dwell less on what 
can go wrong in their lives 
or can go wrong in the 
future; thus, they 
experience more 
contentment.



Compassion helps make 
better spouses, since they 
are more supportive, less 
vindictive, and focused on 
perseverance for the good 
of others.



'Compassion': 'to suffer 
together'.



God saw our suffering of 
sin and death and was 
motivated to relieve our 
suffering by doing what 
He did through what we 
call 'Christmas'



and then went on to 
suffer on the Cross to 
remove our sin penalty, 
and then rose again, 
ready to give new life to 
all that receive Him into 
their life as their Lord and 
Savior.
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